

Air Grangers



NEXT MEETING SEPT. 11 2006, AT 7:00 P.M.

Sept 6, 2006

Our last meeting was a good one and everybody there enjoyed themselves. For those that got there early, there were 1/2 pound hamburgers with fixings and chips. They were good (thanks, Dan) and it was a great way to prepare for the meeting. We agreed to send out 47 membership brochures so let's hope other EAA Nat'l members decide to check us out. We also welcomed a new member, David Barrows, and he agreed to star putting our web site together. So, it's on the way and gradually will grow to a full site. It needs your input though, to help fill it up, so if you have anything you can contribute, please email your contributions to david@eaa1350.com. A banner is also being looked into, which we can always use for the pancake breakfasts and future events. We agreed to hold a Young Eagles rally in October, so we'll need help from all who can be there. We also heard about a homebuilding situation in Jacksonville, Florida, and a financial report was given. There were some discussions about members' building projects also, and a talk about Oshkosh. If you missed it, you missed a great meeting and some good cooking. Our next meeting will begin at 7:00 but we'll have spiced baked chicken and sides at 6:30 for those who get there early and want some good food. Don't miss it.

We had a great pancake breakfast this last time. We didn't have what you might call a big crowd, but we did have planes from two other chapters fly in, from Peachtree City, and Rome. Fantastic! The president of the Rome chapter said he came because of an email he received, so it does pay to advertise. If you know anybody anywhere, be sure to invite them. Also, if you fly out, take some pancake flyers with you and try and get them up at other airports bulletin boards. Rome has its pancake breakfast the second Saturday, that's the 9th folks, and anyone who can, ought to consider going up there. Our next one will be Sept. 17th, and more emails will be going out to other chapters. Let's get the word out! A new pancake flyer is being worked up and should be ready by the next meeting. We can have some printed up for anyone who wants to have some to distribute.

Promoting participation in aviation is a key mission for EAA. EAA reaches out in a multitude of ways through its programs. The members and chapters also do it. In some, each person touched in turn passes along an aviation experience to others. These efforts inspire enthusiast and dreamers, but they also invite participation by people who had never thought of aviation as a possibility. Building or restoring an airplane creates a level of participation that is unparalleled in the aviation community. Nobody does more to reach out and promote aviation than EAA and its members. Our chapter 1350 is part of that.

Glenn Morrow

EAA 27756

What are our members building?

Steve Phillabaum is still working on his KR-2. It is looking like an airplane and he expects to finish it sometime in 2008.

Dan Serrato should be getting his T-28 back very soon. It's been in the shop since Nov. 29, and is about ready to fly again.



June 4th

Sept. 3rd Almost ready

Dan expects to have his plane completely assembled and back in La-Grange in a week or so. We look forward to seeing it.



August 5th



This newsletter needs your input! Email your ideas, comments, and suggestions

to eaa1350@mindspring.com.

That is the trouble with flying: We always have to return to airports. Think of how much fun flying would be if we didn't have to return to airports. — Henry Minizburg, 'Why I Hate Flying

Don't forget to check the bulletin board by the snack machine in the FBO.